
 

 

Classification: Public 

 
Art Acquisition by Application Program 

April 1, 2022 

General Expert Panel Comments  

 
Comments made by the expert panel during its assessment of the applications 
submitted to the April 1, 2022 Art Acquisition by Application program include: 
 

 The expert panel would like to thank the artists for participating in the 
program. By submitting to the program, artists contribute to the continuing 
development of Alberta’s cultural legacy. Every submission, whether 
successful or not, makes a valuable contribution to the selection process, 
demonstrates the health of the program and assists with future planning 
for the collection. 
 

 Applicants are encouraged to include information about why they chose to 
submit the artworks they did. This assists the expert panelists in their 
evaluations of the artworks.  
 

 Applicants are encouraged to submit images that show the details and 
angles of artworks. Images are often the expert panelists’ first introduction 
to the artwork and informs their review process. 
 

 Artists are encouraged to submit project specific statements about their 
practice to help the expert panelists’ understanding of the artworks 
submitted.  
 

 Applicants are encouraged to include information about the materials and 
methods chosen to create the artworks submitted in their applications. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


